
 

Volunteers are important people, plus we have fun! 

Looking for fun loving, sense of humor, excellent imagination and a willingness to 

assist in setting up events for the Washington State Club.  If you can fit into one or 

more of these categories, you are very much needed for a fun year!!  We meet 

once a month for Social Club meetings to discuss what we can make happen for 

the upcoming year.  There will be no meetings from May thru September, if you 

are interested: 

Please contact Tanna DeVisscher, your WA State Social Director with the following 

information: 

**your name, 

** address 

** phone number so she can make contact with you. 

 

E-mail to:  denny62000@yahoo.com  or text her at 360-220-1222 
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